
From: Robert Wilson <Robert.Wilson@northumberland.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 September 2021 17:08
To: daw50nmdj@hotmail.co.uk <daw50nmdj@hotmail.co.uk>
Subject: 21/01092/MISC - Radcliffes Lodge, Coble Quay, Amble

Good afternoon

I write further to your enquiry received by the Planning Enforcement Team concerning the blocking
of a Public Right of Way. 

It is not considered that blocking a Public Right of Way amounts to a breach of planning.  
Accordingly, we have no control over this matter and I intend to close my file in relation to your 
enquiry. 

Thank you, however, for bringing this matter to my attention.

Should you have any queries please contact our Public Rights of Way Team.

Regards

Robert Wilson
Planning Enforcement Officer
Development Services
Northumberland County Council
County Hall
Morpeth
Northumberland
NE61 2EF

T: 01670 623759


